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We have finally begun the foundation work!

As mentioned in Episode 1, we plan to build a container-type building as our
sustainable headquarters.

Currently, specialized foundation work is underway to ensure the containers are
positioned accurately. Unlike conventional buildings, this project requires high-
precision construction to account for the weight, dimensions, and structural
design of the containers. Each step, from surveying and reinforcing to concrete
pouring, is being carried out with meticulous care.

A "stable foundation” will support our flexible and sustainable headquarters
moving forward. The invisible parts are the crucial elements that ensure future
peace of mind.




